
 

                 OUR SCHOOL MANTRA: 

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, 

RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of 

others The SPIRIT we all know 
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Nursery Open Morning! 
Thank you to everyone who attended 

our Nursery Open Morning. Ofsted 

spoke of the remarkable work in our 

Early Years department which was 

seen by some of our parents and 

prospective pupils on the day. This 

year we are also offering 30 hours to 

those who are qualified for their child 

to attend from 8:15 am to 3:15pm 

every day. 

 

 

         
Nursery: DIAMOND: AM: Victor, more confident. PM: Aissa, settling in well. 

Reception: CORAL: Shayyirali, learning the morning routine.  Jawad, working hard in 

the classroom. RUBY: Khadiia, Ali, improved handwriting. AMBER: Mohamed A, 

improving his daily routine.  Suleiman, improved listening.  

Year 1: JADE: Osman, great improvements. Amenah, continuously trying hard. 

EMERALD: Rayan, Imaan, excellent behaviour/Kindness every day. TURQUOISE: 

Mohammad, enjoying music lessons.  Safna, always making the right choices. 

Year 2: CRYSTAL: Bushra, for improving her behaviour, trying her best!  Mohammad 

Al Z, improved behaviour.  ONYX: Abdulhaadi, working hard continuously.  Fatma, 

participation in the Wiz Theatre Production. SAPPHIRE: Ahmad, good effort in class 

with behaviour. Aisha, great participation. 

Year 3: TOPAZ: Anaya, improving her spelling.  Omar K, working well on his writing. 

AQUAMARINE: Amaya A. positive role model.  Anayah, for her perseverance in 

Reading lessons.  OPAL: Muneeb, Nour, trying hard in maths. 

Year 4: GARNET: Whole class for being amazing on the trip to Wembley Library.  
ZIRCON: Seif and Alisha, AMMOLITE: Zainab and Mohamad N. 

Year 5: AMETHYST: Rama, Lea for learning their parts for the Christmas Production   

MOLDAVITE: Eilin and Lucas for making a successful start to the term. PEARL: 

Shahzaib, Haroon, always being role models in the classroom.  

Year 6: QUARTZ: Ruben, working on his behaviour for learning.  Lilian, 

thoughtfulness towards everyone. TANZANITE: Ismail, always doing the right thing.  

Ruqiyo, excellent effort in all subjects. LAPIS-LAZULI: Abdal Aziz for remembering his 

shin pads.  Alia for being a STAR. 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK ENDING 25h Nov 2022 
NOVEMBER 25, 2022 

 

VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN AND GIRLS DAY! 

Violence against women and girls (VAWG) 

covers a range of unacceptable and deeply 

distressing crimes, including rape and other 

sexual offences, stalking, domestic abuse, 

‘honour’-based abuse (including female 

genital mutilation, forced marriage and 

‘honour’ killings), ‘revenge porn’ and 
‘upskirting’, as well as many others. These 
crimes disproportionately affect women and 

girls. However, men and boys can also be 

victims of violence and abuse. Children 

become victims of domestic abuse in their 

own right where they see, hear or experience 

the effects of domestic abuse. 

In assemblies, and in lessons our children are 

taught to recognise violence and domestic 

abuse against women, men and children. 

ATTENDANCE 

MATTERS! Sorry for 

repeating this 

message every week. 

It is important that 

you send your child 

to school every day. 

There are too many 

absences now and we 

are being questioned 

daily by Brent Council 

about pupil’s 
attendance. Please 

do not go on holiday 

with your child 

before the 16th of 

December. 

Absences will not be 

authorised by the 

Headteacher.   

 

 

Christmas Jumper 

Day is Fri 9th Dec 

 

 
PARENT EVENING APPOINTMENTS! 

All parents should spare some time to 

speak with the class teachers about 

the children’s achievement and 

progress on Monday or Tuesday. 

afternoon. 

Nursery Tour! 
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 We Are Still Working Hard! 

So much has happened since September in 

our school. We have experienced our first 

Ofsted which is good, and have continued to 

do all the things that we had planned to do 

throughout the term. We have not dropped 

our standards in the quality of education we 

deliver, in how we safeguard our children, 

how we ensure good behaviour and 

attitudes or outstanding personal 

development. We are not teaching for 

Ofsted, we are preparing our children to 

acquire the knowledge and skills needed to 

move them on to the next phase of their 

educational journey, where they will be 

equipped to still achieve and enjoy learning.  

Thanks to all our parents who are still 

working with us to ensure the achievement 

of their children and understanding that we 

are a TEAM. Together Everyone Achieves 

More. 
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Week ending 25th November 
Wizard Theatre, DT work and Nursery Open Morning! 

 

 

 

 

Trips and Visits. 

Some of our children 

are enjoying the extra-

curricular activities to 

enhance their 

learning. Year 4 had a 

wonderful library visit. 

 

 

  

Upcoming Events! 

28th - 29th Nov - 

Parents Evening 

Thur 8th Dec - 1:30pm 

Year 1 Panto Goldilocks 

& three Bears 

Thur 8th Dec EYFS 

Nativity Show-Parents 

are invited 

Fri 9th Dec- Christmas 

Jumper Day -School 

closes at 2pm- STAFF 

AWARDS DAY 

Mon 12th – Wed 14th 

Dec - Christmas Nativity 

presentations Year 1 to 

Year 5 

Mon 12th Dec – Violin 

Concert in afternoon 

Fri 16th Dec- Student 

Reward Assemblies for 

Attendance and 

Achievement 

Fri 16th Dec- Last Day of 

school for pupils. 

Weds Jan 3rd-INSET DAY  

Wed Jan 4th – School 

begins for all pupils. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We received our Thank 

you certificate from 

Brent Food Bank for 

our food donation. 

Odd socks during anti-

bullying week! 


